
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release              May 3, 2022 
 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Locate Vehicle Suspected in Catalytic Converter 
Theft  

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the community’s help to identify the owner and or 
operator of the pictured vehicle.  
 
On April 30th 2022, Deputies responded to the Walmart parking lot on College Park Drive in reference to 
a catalytic converter theft.  Through the course of their investigation, deputies determined that the suspect 
vehicle is a black 4-door Cadillac CTS bearing Texas paper tag #0179J80. The suspects are described as 
two black males of thin build, with one having short dreadlocks that come down to his ears. 
 
If anyone recognizes this vehicle or has information on the identity of the suspects please contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 and refer to case #22A126157. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miranda Hahs, Specialist 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Administrative Services 
Follow us @MCTXSheriff 

 

http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/

